H. M. GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR

Gibraltar Courts Service
277 Main Street
Gibraltar

CIRCULAR TO ALL CHAMBERS

12 February 2014

Improvements to Court Services

The Care Agency will now be submitting Pre-Sentencing Reports and Court Welfare Reports
electronically to the Courts for cases in both the Magistrates’ and Supreme Courts. Copies of

these reports will now be made available to Chambers via email.

[ should therefore be grateful if an email address can be provided to us for this purpose. This

information should be sent to jackie.spiteri@gcs.gov.gi and thessa.parody(@gcs.gov.gi

This email address may also be used for forwarding Circulars, Practice Directions, etc.

I'will continue to update you on future improvements to our services.

Acting Chief Executive




